
Notes from the Chair March 2018 

 

I am expecting an excellent report from our Speed Reduction Committee that we will review and 

possibly act on at this upcoming meeting. I hope you will be able to spend time going over it and 

the resources included. It is the result of a great deal of work, and especially time spent 

considering options and realities. The committee and City Staff they worked with deserve our 

careful consideration at this point.  

 

Neither Kayla nor I have heard from anyone interested in taking on the role of Chair of the 

Commission. As I said at the last meeting, I am very willing to continue in that role. I certainly 

feeling up to facilitating meetings and developing agendas with Kayla. My recovery from my 

surprise illness last August continues slowly, much to my frustration. I'm disappointed that I 

couldn't do more in the last seven months. But I have mostly kept up and expect that to be easier 

as my recovery progresses. I'm working a little less than full time still but really appreciating 

every day. 

 

If there is someone who can step up, please let us know, otherwise I would welcome the chance 

to continue to serve and work with each commission member and Kayla as well as other city 

staff. Kayla and I have found that we work very well together, which is a huge asset.  

 

I look forward to seeing you at our next meeting. 

 

Linda Diane Feldt, Chair, Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 

 


